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Nursery Update

 Friday 6th December 2024
	Well we’re certainly in the Christmas spirit now!!
We hope you enjoyed the Christmas show today. We were so proud to see the children having the confidence to stand on the stage and do their little songs and dances. Bravo all!! You are our Christmas Superstars!   [image: image9.png]
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Mrs McGuirk, Mrs Cunningham and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and we wish you peace, health, happiness and fun in 2025!

	This week we’ve decorated our Christmas tree and Nursery and have also been putting the last minute touches to our Christmas show. Cheeky the Elf has been helping us with our positional language as he hides around Nursery. We have to explain where he is using our clever words. We’ve also been practicing sequencing and repeating patterns, along with subtizing and using our number recognition skills to find the right drawer in our Advent Sledge.

The children have been using their painting and collage skills to produce some lovely, sparkly Winter pictures for our cloakroom wall display.
We have found out about a special man called Gandhi who worked hard to show the people of our World to care for each other and be kind.
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	 Next week and the week after we’ll be having lots more festive fun, making party hats and using our threading skills to make candy canes and decorations, finishing our Christmas cards and calendars as well making some magic reindeer food. All the usual things will still carry on alongside as we continue with our WellComm and maths interventions and end of term phonics assessments. 
We will also be finding out about the Jewish Festival of Hanukah, exploring artefacts and looking at Synagogues as well as learning more about the traditions of Christmas.
We have also been invited to watch the Reception and KS1 dress rehearsals for their Christmas performances and so we will also be popping over to Big School to see our big brothers and sisters.
Our Christmas shop will continue to be open for business and the children will be practicing their wrapping skills at the wrapping station.

The children will be making Christmas tree honey biscuits for our special older visitors from Greenfield Church and talking about the importance of thinking of others and giving at this special time of the year.
                          

	Thank for all your support this term and for the Nursery Fund donations. They make a great difference to the learning experiences we’re able to provide to the children.

	Our Christmas Party will be happening on Thursday 19th December in the afternoon. Nursery fund donations will be providing the party food but please send in lunches as normal on that day. It would be lovely to wear our party clothes but sensible shoes please.
Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday 20th December with Carols in the Junior playground at the end of the day.
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